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Summary of request 
  
You have requested the number of new registered sperm donors before and after the law was 
changed in 2005 removing a donor’s right to anonymity and the arguments for and against this 
change. 
 
 HFEA response 
 
This information is available on our website at http://www.hfea.gov.uk/9370.html. The attached 
spreadsheet has been drawn from the egg and sperm donation in the UK 2012 – 2013.   
 
Freedom of Information legislation requires a Public Authority to supply only information and data it 
hold. It does not relate to cases for or against, opinions or arguments. As such this part of your 
request does not fall under the scope of the Freedom of Information Act (2000). 
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